
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Senior Whole Health, LLC 
September 2024 

Senior Whole Health Member ID Update 

This is a notification to Senior Whole Health (“SWH”) Providers. Effective 9/1/24 new members enrolling 
will receive ID #’s that will begin with “83” and be a 13-digit member ID number. This is a change on a 
rolling basis for any new members enrolling 9/1 and thereafter. Member IDs will exceed the standard 
6-digit ID that you see for existing members. 

Why is this happening? 

As part of continuous improvement efforts, SWH is moving to standardize member IDs across all core 
operation systems to ensure more seamless processing of authorizations and claims. As a result of this 
effort, you may notice SWH IDs expand beyond the standard 6-digit IDs. Please ensure that you 
reference the provided SWH ID, found on the member’s ID card or via Availity, for all submissions to the 
Plan. 

We thank you for your continued support for our joint members. 

Any questions please reach out to your Provider Services Manager or contact (855) 838-7999. 




